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Working Bee to paint the old race hut the 

same colour as the new section.  (Thanks to 

Liz Harvey for the pictures) 

Michelle's team painting the wall of the club 

house. 
(Thanks to Paul L’Huillier for the photo) 

Swiss scenery (Thanks to Mark Vandy for the photo) 
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Australia 

Phillip on the start line with Robert Jones
(Thanks to Phillip Bellingham for the photo) 

Simbo racing under lights in Finland (Thanks to 

Mark Vandy for the photo) 


